KORL RADIO
575 Kamoku Street
Honolulu 14, Oashu, Hawaii

26 Dec 1962

Mr Carl Dabelstein
12524 C St
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr Dabelstein:

Thank you for writing us. You did indeed hear KORL
Radio at 2 AM onDec 2¢ . We hope you'll tune in
again for more and better reception of KORL.

Very truly yours,

e (it

Daniel R. Collins
Director of Operations

Sorry, we don't have any coverage maps - no stations here publish
them. However, we cover the Hawailian Islands like a blanket.



